
 

 

 

Where: Sackville School (meet in the main car park) 

When: Friday 8th November 18:00 until 19:30 

We have our first meeting this Friday and everyone is welcome. We 
aim to have fun while learning new things about everything Pony 
Club & horse care related.  It’s a chance to keep warm and gain 
badges/work towards tests during the cold winter months.  The 
teams will consist of all ages, and we will have an opportunity to 
qualify for a national competition. 

Drinks and snacks will be provided, and we will have some experts 
who will join us to tell us about their expertise. 

So why not come along and try it?   Please register your interest via 
Horse Events so that we can cater for who’s coming. If you cannot 
come this Friday, the group will run every 4 weeks so sign up for 
future sessions. 

If you have any questions, please contact: Sharon Ray 
(07590289021) ray.sharon@gmail.com 
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